Dear Glencoe Community,

We had the BEST week ever! I'm sure you heard about our pajama-clad visitors and all the fun
and joy we had with llamas Beni and Prince. A huge appreciation to Ms. Gardner and staff who
helped get them here, and to 4th grade parent, Jeremy Beaumont, who was our official
photographer for the event! It was the highlight of the year for me to see so many smiling faces
and feel the palpable excitement from the students and grown-ups alike.

The end of the year is coming faster and faster, and with it, so many events and things to get
done! Remember to update your calendars with our end-of-year event dates. That includes our
Centennial Celebration on May 29. Please see below for more information about how you can
get your very own Glencoe Centennial gear before the event!

| wish you all a wonderful weekend, and | look forward to seeing you on Monday!

Katie

Centennial Gear - Now Ready to Order!

Get your Centennial t-shirt or sweatshirt before the big celebration! Use this link to get your
whole family set up with some Glencoe swag. Once all of the Glencoe orders have been placed,
your shirts will be delivered to Glencoe by May 27th for pick up. All orders must be placed by
May 12th.

To get started, it might be helpful to watch_this how to video. Please reach out to Sara Gardner
with any questions.

End of Year Event Date Changes

Spirit Day - Storybook Parade: changed from 5/16 @ 9:00am to 5/21 @ 9:30am
Ice Cream Bike Ride (after school): changed from 6/4 to 6/11

Field Day: changed from 6/5 to 6/10

5th Grade Promotion: changed from 6/9 to 6/11

Last Day of School: changed from 6/10 to 6/12


https://www.companycasuals.com/Glenco2025/start.jsp
https://youtu.be/Rc9Q-MDVZOo

